September 30, 1983

Note to Mike Wilcove

SUBJECT: PRAIRIE ISLAND INSPECTION OF COOLANT PUMP CASING WELDS
(OELD # 837 535)

On the Prairie Island package, my reaction is I'm glad you talked to
Dilanni and you got the information from Dilanni but basically, I do
not want you on the hook for deciding whether or not this fnvolves a
tech spec change. You don't look at it ... you haven't done the
research on the background and history dor it. I want you off the
hook on that decisfon unless you do the necessary work in order to
enable you to reach a conclusion as an attorney on that question.
That's why I agree with the way you signed off on the package. Your
sign-off puts that monkey on NRR's back. That's their job, they keep
the package, they keep the tech specs, they want to hurry them through
this office, they don't give us the time to review those packages in the
depth necessary to reach a legal conclusion on what a particular tech
spec says or doesn't say -- we don't have a copy of the tech specs. So
that monkey should be on their back and that's why I agree with your
sign-off on this package.
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